Dear                                    :

Our records indicate that you are currently enrolled at UNM, but we have not received a financial aid application (FAFSA) for you.

· If you’ve completed the FAFSA, but did not request that a record be sent to UNM, you can still do so.   Go to www.fafsa.ed.gov, and click on Add or Delete a School Code to add UNM’s Federal School Code, 002663.  We should receive a report in about 3 days.
· If you have not yet completed a FAFSA, you can still do so at www.fafsa.ed.gov.  We should receive a report about 3 days after you complete the FAFSA.
Once we receive a report, we can determine your eligibility for financial aid.  If you are eligible for financial aid, your aid will be retroactive to your first day of enrollment for fall semester.

Approximately 10% of students who apply for financial aid at UNM are selected for verification through our Quality Assurance program.  If your application is selected for verification, we will request information from you to complete your financial aid file before determining your financial aid eligibility.
At this time of the year, the primary sources of financial aid available to eligible students are Pell Grants and student loans.  Information on student loan eligibility is available on UNM’s FastInfo website at:  https://unm.custhelp.com/cgi-bin/unm.cfg/php/enduser/std_adp.php?p_faqid=1499.  Information on the Pell Grant program is available on the FASTInfo website at:  https://unm.custhelp.com/cgi-bin/unm.cfg/php/enduser/std_adp.php?p_faqid=3777.
If you have any questions about the financial aid process, please let us know.  We are here to help you!  Financial aid questions can be answered through UNM’s Chat Now! Website at:  fastinfo@unm.edu.  
Sincerely,

